From: Mike Sievert | mailto:mikesievert@mis-engineering.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 31, 2018 11:17 AM

To: Michael Behrendt; Evan Klein

Subject: RE: Sancoff Revised PDF

Hi Michael,
The following items have been revised. | have also highlighted these with revision clouds on
the plans.
1. Added a short swale on the easterly side of the driveway before the barn.
2. Added a note for hydroseeding and using Jute matting on the slope at the wetland fill
area.
3. Added a note to hydroseed the driveway going up the hill to the existing driveway, and
showed an end at the intersection.
4. Added a pull off area where the material sforage stockpile area was located and called
for reclamation of that area.
5. Revised the treatment swale and outlet to accommodate the pull off and meet the
intent of making sure the runoff is directed to the existing farm pond.
6. Added a larger radius at the second barn near the proposed house.
7. Showed the new house footprint, revised the pool location and revised the driveway
turn around at the house.

| believe that covered everything and more. Let me know if we have missed anything or if |
should plan to meet with the fire department before the meeting to review the design with
them. |

Mike



